U3A

Dunedin Charitable Trust

\ A LEARNING OPTION FOR THE RETIRED

Series 2 2009

ISSUES IN CONSERVATION

Dates: Thursday, 4 June — Thursday, 16 July 2009
Time: 2.15 pm - 4.15 pm
Venue: Leith Bowling Club, Duke Street, Dunedin North
Enrolments for this course will be limited to 100
Course Fee: $30.00
Tea and Coffee provided
Course Organiser: Bill Wilson (477 2282)

Course Assistant: Judith Cowley (471 0026)

You may apply to enrol in more than one course in each series (subject to
numbers). If you wish to do so, you must indicate your choice preference on
the application form, and include payment of the appropriate fee(s).

All applications must be received by noon on Wednesday, 13 May 2009, and
you may expect to receive a response to your application on or about 22 May.

Any questions about courses after 22 May should be made to the Secretary,
U3A Dunedin, telephone 471 9913 or on email at <graysinn@clear.net.nz>

Please keep this brochure as a reminder of venue, dates, and times for
the courses for which you apply.




ISSUES IN CONSERVATION

The sessions will, hopefully, provide opportunity for informed
discussion on current issues in conservation. The first half will be a
presentation by an expert in a specific field, followed by discussion,
probably in smaller groups, on issues germane to the topic.

4 June Introduction - a personal perspective
Emeritus Professor Alan Mark

11 June The work of Forest and Bird
Sue Maturin

18 June Energy needs versus Scenery
Alan McKinney (Meridian Energy)

25 June Water Irrigation versus Recreation
Matt Hickey (Otago Regional Council)

2 July D.O.C., Parks and Endangered Species
Jeff Connell

9 July Fishing — Sustainable or not
Alan Frazer, Ministry of Fisheries

16 July The Past versus Development
Jonathan Howard, NZ Historic Places Trust




